
21st June, 2022

ANPMP ON THE MOVE AGAIN!

Distinguished ANPMP Members,

Today marks the beginning of a series of CPD lectures that will henceforth be hosted EVERY THIRD TUESDAY of EVERY MONTH between the 1300hrs and 1500hrs.

The lecture series shall cover topics of relevance to Private Medical Practice in Nigeria spanning over Clinical, Financial, Management, Medicolegacy etc., in accordance with the guidelines of the Medical and Dental Council of Nigeria.

Topics shall be handled by erudite scholars sourced across the globe and every lecture shall be witnessed by a Distinguished Personality from within or outside the medical constituency as long as there is value addition to the Association by such a witness.

Every monthly CPD shall be a source of CME Points for us as well as a source of revenue as some special companies will be permitted a few minutes of advert during the program.

Members are encouraged to support and also take advantage of the benefits of the programme.

Yours in Service.

Signed
Kay A Adesola,
ANPMP President.





